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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Please complete our Pressures Survey; Dexcom One Transmitter to enter Drug Tariff; Voluntary NMS data returns; Fluoxetine SSP extended.

Reminder: Pressures Survey
Community pharmacy owners and their teams are being asked to share their experiences of rising costs and other pressures in the 2023 Pharmacy Pressures Survey. 
Pharmacies are at breaking point and we are continuing to do everything in our power to raise this with Government and the NHS. The survey results will help us to show the severity of the problems. They will be used in the joint #saveourpharmacies campaign, in media and Parliamentary work, and in discussions with Government and the NHS.
The Pharmacy Pressures Survey is once again comprised of two surveys. Please see our news story for more information.
1. Survey of pharmacy business owners/head office representatives (or view a copy of the questions).
1. Survey of pharmacy team members (or view a copy of the questions).

Dexcom One Transmitter to enter March Drug Tariff
Following representations from PSNC and Dexcom International Ltd, the Department of Health of Social Care (DHSC) has confirmed that the Dexcom One Transmitter will be added to Part IXA of the March 2023 Drug Tariff.

Previously, patients were advised to obtain the free-of-charge Dexcom One transmitters directly from pharmacies, without a prescription. PSNC told DHSC and Dexcom that these distribution arrangements for transmitters are unacceptable because they result in extra unfunded activity for community pharmacies. Acting upon these concerns, both DHSC and Dexcom agreed to add the Dexcom One transmitter to the Drug Tariff from March.

Learn more 

NMS Voluntary quarterly data returns
NHS England is asking community pharmacy contractors to voluntarily submit New Medicine Service (NMS) quarterly summary data to the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) for Quarter 3 (Q3) 2022/23. NHS England want to re-start collection of the quarterly returns to provide baseline data to support a long-term evaluation that will be conducted as part of ongoing work to expand the scope of NMS. 
PSNC has agreed with NHS England that the quarterly returns will initially be on a voluntary basis, with Q3 (October to December 2022) as the first quarter to be reported. PSNC has also agreed a longer than usual submission period over which submissions can be made.
Find out more

Further extension to SSP005
The Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP) for Fluoxetine 10mg tablets (SSP005) has been further extended to Friday 31st March 2023. This will be the final extension to this SSP, after which date SSP005 will expire. 
Read more about this SSP
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